
Transferring to adult care 

The Somerville Heart Foundation provides accurate, timely information 

and advice for all congenital heart patients and enables them to share and 

learn from experiences and support each other. 

There are a number of different leaflets available providing information 

and support about the issues you might face. These can be found by going 

to their website or by scanning the QR code provided. 

You can also get quarterly updates by subscribing to their Newsletter: 

Somerville Heart Foundation - CHD Support for Congenital Hearts 

(sfhearts.org.uk)  

https://sfhearts.org.uk/
https://sfhearts.org.uk/

